
CONCHO

Attn: Gilbert Cordero 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S First St.
Artesia, NM 88210

30-015-4^-^0

June 23, 2016 

Dear Mr. Cordero,

This letter is in response to your “Letter of Violation" (Inspection #iGC1615345747) received by COG 
Operating on June 1, 2016.

The violation has been corrected. A new sign with the correct information has been placed on location. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (575) 748-6962.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Amanda Avery 
Regulatory Technician

NM OIL CONSERVATION
ARTESIA DISTRICT

JUN 2 7 2016
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CORPORATE ADDRESS

ONE CONCHO CENTER | 600 WEST ILLINOIS AVENUE | MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701 
P 432.683.7443 | F 432.683.7441

ARTESIA WEST OFFICE

2208 MAIN STREET I ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210 
P 575.748.6940 |F 575.746.2096


